
Public Services launches new
website  to  keep  residents
updated  on  Capital
Improvement Projects
Public Services is working closely with the Communications and
Marketing team to share updates on the city’s major Capital
Improvement Projects.

A few of the City’s large projects include the Bristol Street
Improvements Project, the Lions Park Projects, the Arlington
Drive  Improvements  Project,  and  the  Fire  Station  No.  1
Reconstruction.

As  part  of  this  collaboration,  there  is  a  new  webpage
available at www.costamesaca.gov/CIP that features some new
project fact sheets.

Visit this webpage for frequent updates.
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